
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 
Monday Mathletics - lunchtimes  

Tuesday Tennis – with Miss Mooney 
Musicals – with Mrs Andrews 

Recorders – (lunchtimes) with Miss 
Blyth 

Wednesday  Dance Club – with Cat 
Formula Goblin Club with Mr Patient 
and Miss Blyth 

Thursday World Art – with Mrs Gulley Korfball Club with Miss Greenwood 
Singing Club with Miss Starling 

Friday   

Friday 16th June 

 Diary Dates 
 
Monday 19th June 
Keyboard/piano lessons at Mill Lane 
 
Tuesday 20th June 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
 
Wednesday 21st June 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
3.30-5.45pm – PTA Film Club at Mill Lane 
 
Thursday 22nd June 
 
Friday 23rd June 
Parent Reading – 8.45am – 8.55am – YR, 1&2 
Skillforce Overnight Camp at WWL School 
 
 

House Points this week:      
1st: Sandringham 
2nd: Felbrigg 
3rd: Holkham 
4th: Blickling 
 
House Point totals so 
far this year: 
1st: Holkham - 105 
2nd: Sandringham - 94 
3rd: Blickling - 70 
4th: Felbrigg - 63 

 
 

Attendance Award 
Well done to class 5P who have had 98.75% 

attendance this week! 
 

Celebration Certificates 
Summer Canham, Keegan Feek, Max Edwards, 

Lola Gilman, Ebony Hermitage, Jack Tink, 
Jenna Feaks, Harrison McKinney, Erin Everson, 

Xylia-Mae Brown, Emmi Didwell, William 
Berrisford, Lola-Mai Evans, Rebecca Barrett, 
Caitlin Dack, Callum Pearce, Billy Hall, Daisy 
Barnard, Gemma Dawson, Joshua Burnett, 

Bradley Dagniho and Joshua Skipper. 
 

Merit Awards:  
Congratulations to Kyle Knights, Lewin Razzell, 
Edith Green, Sam Starling, Jamal Sohna, Sophie 
Browne, Gracie Fountain and Lola Jappy who 

achieved their merit awards this week. 

Just a note….. 
Sports Day – Thursday 15th June 
We had a fantastic day yesterday across our Primary School with the 
children working together and supporting one another during both 
Sports Day events. A whole variety of races and activities were set up 
for the children to take part in and they all had a go with great gusto! 
Unbelievably, as you can see from the table below, our houses ended 
up with the same results across each site, making Holkham our 
overall House Winners for 2017 Sports Day. A huge well done though 
to everyone who took part. You are all winners! 
 

HOLT ROAD MILL LANE 

1st Holkham 1st Holkham 

2nd Blickling 2nd Blickling 

3rd Sandringham 3rd Sandringham 

4th Felbrigg 4th Felbrigg 

 
A big thank you must also go to all the staff members who helped to 
organise both events and set up equipment etc. Well done to all 
involved! 
 
Singing club’s Charity Gig 
Miss Starling has been working hard with the singing club at Mill Lane 
over the last few weeks practising songs for their charity gig which will 
be held at Horsford Village Hall on Saturday 17th June (see attached 
flyer). The children have also had the chance to practise singing with 
Miss Starling’s band who will accompany them at the gig. It has been 
lovely to hear the children singing some of their songs during 
assemblies this week to help them get used to singing in front of a 
live audience. As well as performing at the charity gig they will also 
perform in our arena at our Summer Fair on Saturday 1st July (their 
performance slot will be 12.30pm) and at the Nebula Showcase on 
Tuesday 27th June at 4pm (parents will receive invites in due course). 
By the end of this year they will be seasoned pros! Good luck to all 
involved at all of the events scheduled; we look forward to watching 
and supporting you. 
 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

PTA News 
 

Summer Fair  
1st July 12-3pm 

If you are able to volunteer to set up or 
be about for the fair, or if you know 

anyone who would like to have a stall 
(cost of £15 and a small donation 

towards the raffle) please contact Sue 
Smith via the email address below. 

Confirmed on the day: performances 
from TKF Karate, school choir and Dance 

Zenergy; also pony rides, bouncy 
castles, BBQ and refreshments (inc. 

alcoholic beverages), music 
entertainment with compare, police car 

games, competitions, tombola and 
raffle.  

 
 Donations 

We are still looking for donations of 
empty Pringles tins and coffee cans for 

our ping pong game at the Summer Fair. 
Also unopened bottles, tins and jars of 
food or other items for the tombola, 

items for the Trash or Treasure (bric-a-
brac) stall and cakes etc for the 

refreshment stall.  
  

Film Club 
Mill Lane – Wednesday 21st June 

The Lego Batman Movie 
See poster attached to email  

for more info. 
 

If you are able to offer help to the PTA 
please contact our chair Sue Smith via 

email at 
horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com or the 
office at office@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk 

 
 

Church News 
 

Our new theme for Collective Worship this half 
term is Justice. Reverend Margaret visited us 
last Wednesday to introduce the value to the 

children through an assembly on both sites. We 
will be exploring Justice throughout the rest of 

the term during our Collective Worship. 
 

Open the Book 
In today's Open the Book collective worship the 
children heard the story of brothers Jacob and 
Esau, who were the sons of Isaac and Rebekah 
and the first twins mentioned in the Bible. The 

twins grew up very different. Jacob was “a quiet 
man, staying among the tents” and his mother’s 
favourite. Esau was “a skillful hunter, a man of 
the open country” and his father’s favourite. 

When the time came for Isaac to give his 
blessing to his sons, Jacob and his mother got 

together to deceive Isaac into blessing Jacob in 
Esau’s place. When Esau found that his blessing 
had been given to Jacob, he threatened to kill 
his brother, and Jacob fled. Next week we will 

find out what happened to Jacob after this. This 
story is taken from Genesis 27.   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Visit our School website at: 
 

http://www.horsfordprimaryschool.co.uk/ 
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